
Tuesday 30th March - don’t forget to slap on some lippy, brush your hair, and shine your shoes as we 
will be having a CLUB PHOTO! The first one in a number of years!  The plan is that Nick Anderson 
will take the photo about 6pm, but realistically by the time we muck around working out who is the 
shortest and tallest and where to stand etc….. those of you who tend to arrive after the bell will have 
some time up your sleeves! We will be taking down orders on the night for those who would like a 
photo to take pride of place on the mantelpiece. Dinner will be served after the photo, so for those of 
you who will be hungry if your not eating before 6pm, you should have a wee snack before arriving at 
Rotary.

We have no dinner at the TTCC next week as we are off to Ashburton for our annual visit.  We will car 
pool up there, we have Lionel, Bev, Paul and myself who are taking cars up and if we need any more 
Lionel will let us know once we have numbers on Friday. Please APOLOGISE ONLINE BY FRIDAY 
MORNING if you are unable to come on Tuesday. 

We received a lovely letter from Georgia Dobbs (refer link to letter below) who was on her solo at her 
Outward Bound Trip. Lovely to have some feedback from funding recipients.

Gilly is looking for 6 volunteers to help with the RYDA course on Wednesday 14th April – please let 
her know if you are able to help. 

Keith is looking for help to deliver dictionaries to schools over the next couple of weeks – please let 
him know if you are able to help. 

Thought of the week: Be decisive, right or wrong make a decision. The road of life is paved with flat 
squirrels who couldn’t make a decision. 

Hope everyone has a great weekend at Conference, or Rock n Hop! Thanks to those who have stepped 
up to help!

Jess


